CITY OF PORT ALBERNI

PUBLIC NOTICE

(July 19, 2018)

ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
(CANCELLED)

Please be advised that the Advisory Planning Commission
meeting scheduled for July 19, 2018 has been cancelled.

The next Advisory Planning Commission meeting will be on
Thursday, August 16, 2018 at 12:00 pm in the Committee
Room of City Hall, 4850 Argyle Street.
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City Clerk
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karly.blats@albernivalleynews.com
elena.rardon@albernivalleynews.com
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